
  

                                                                           

PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT 

CHARLIE LAKE FIRE DEPARTMENT 

13065 FIRE HALL ROAD 

BOX 250,CHARLIE LAKE, BC, V0C-1H0 

250-785-1424 

 

 

 

From: Office of the Fire Chief, Charlie Lake Fire Department 

 

 

Date: Feb. 4, 2020 

 

Re: File # 20-002-ZN, 8912 Hwy. 97 North 

 

 

Hello Michael, 

 

Charlie Lake Fire Department (CLFD) has no concerns with the rezoning of this property @ 

8912 Hwy 97 North from R4 to C2. 

 

However, if the property is re-zoned to C2, we CLFD request information on the type of 

business being proposed for this property/location prior to business being conducted.  

 

CLFD may have comment or suggest caveats suited for the type operation once proposed.  

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Fire Chief Edward Albury 

Charlie Lake Fire Department  
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